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Baptism of the Lord, Year A
11th & 12th January 2020
	Sat
	11th
	BAPTISM OF THE LORD
YEAR A
	5:30pm
	People of the Parish
	This Week:

Confessions

Saturday

11:00am -11:45am
Morning Prayer:

Monday & Friday 8:40am  
Exposition and Benediction:

Friday

6:00pm-7:00pm



	
	
	
	9:00am
	Edward & Margaret Ellis (W/A)
	

	Sun
	12th
	
	11:00am
	Kevin Hughes (A)
	

	Mon
	13th
	
	9:00am
	Fr Brian Crane (RIP)
	

	Tues
	14th
	Bl Peter Donders CSsR
	12noon
	Requiem: 

Mary Buckley (RIP)
	

	Wed
	15th
	
	12noon
	Helen McAndrew (A)
	

	Thurs
	16th
	
	9:00am
	Mike & Anne Nelis (RIP)
	

	Fri
	17th
	St Anthony, Abbot
	9:00am
	Brendan Lyness (RIP)
	

	Sat
	18th
	
	12noon
	Whelan Family
	

	Sun
	19th


	SECOND SUNDAY OF ORDINARY TIME
YEAR A

Peace Sunday
	5:30pm
	Joyce Revill (RIP)
	

	
	
	
	9:00am


	People of the Parish
	

	
	
	
	11:00am
	Gregory Lofner (Sick)

	


	Please remember in your prayers:

	All those who are sick: Pauline Murphy,  Colette Poole, Geoff Freeman, Paul Whitby, Tom O’Connor, Ann Lyons, Vivien Stratulis, Margaret Murphy, Margaret Peace, Mary Marsh, Vincent Hawkins, Joseph Lyons, Dawn McGrail, Anna Mann, Lydia Beckett, Margaret Dickinson, Antoinette Loftus, Eileen Northall, Marie Roache, Fr Gabriel CSsR, Fr Tony CSsR, Fr Martin CSsR, Kenny Regan, Michael Walsh, Sheila O’Neill, Peter Gallagher, Pat Doyle, Anne McCarron, Rita Clarke,  Owen McDonough, Pat Goldsmith –Bruen, Mary Kelly and Anthony Wilson.
	Those who have recently died:
Please also remember all those whose anniversaries occur around this time.


Funeral Service:
FROM FR TIM: 
THE BAPTISM OF THE LORD: We cannot keep Jesus in the crib. With the feasts of the Epiphany and the Baptism of Jesus, we are reminded of the reason why Jesus came: sent by the Father to redeem the world. For us, baptism marks our incorporation into the mission of Christ. I suggest that today we reflect seriously about what this should mean in practice. At the baptismal ceremony, parents and godparents are entrusted with the responsibility of bringing their children up in the practice of the faith. I leave you to think through how best we can help one another to live our faith to the full. To set this process in motion, we will renew our baptismal vows today.

MEETINGS: While the secular clergy of the Pastoral Area were having some ‘away days’ last week, the Redemptorists were in Perth, assessing our situation and looking for ways to manage the present commitments while at the same time not losing sight of the ongoing mission of Christ: the very reason for our baptism and our religious vows. I am writing this before leaving for Perth. Highly organised to leave at 10am, our plans have been confounded by the hire van, which has simply refused to start. In many ways, it strikes me that we have here a parable for our times. No matter how hard we prepare and plan, something may occur which means that we have to reassess and adapt accordingly. Perhaps the first grace we should always pray for is PATIENCE.

LOOKING AHEAD: On the evening of Saturday 25 January the Parish Pastoral Team will be organising a Parish Community Mass, which will be followed by an ‘Italian Evening’ in the parish hall. This will also provide the setting in which we can say ‘thank you’ to one another for all the good work that goes on in every area of parish life throughout the year. Please do come and join us. 
EXPLORING OUR FAITH: Starting again on Thursday 16 January at 6:30pm in the parish hall (small room), we will come together to explore our faith. We will continue with the Bishop Robert Barron DVD series, followed by brief discussion.  We would be delighted to see as many people as possible to share these evenings of rich discussion. All very welcome!

CHRISTIAN UNITY WEEK 18-25 JANUARY 2020:  We will be hosting an Ecumenical Service next Sunday 19 January at 4:00pm in St Mary’s Church. The theme for the week of Christian Unity this year is ‘Unusual Kindness’. Please do come and join us for the service and refreshments in the parish hall afterwards. All very welcome.

PARISH COMMUNITY MASS AND CELEBRATION – 5:30pm SATURDAY 25 JANUARY 2020:  With reference to Fr Tim’s note above, if you would like to be involved in this Mass as a reader, welcomer, or offertory procession, please sign the list at the back of church, or send an e-mail to: stmaryswooltonppt@rcaolp.co.uk or call Tricia on 07711702334.  The ‘Italian Themed’ celebration in the parish hall after the 5:30pm Mass is open to all our parishioners (even if you don’t attend the 5:30pm Mass).  A very warm welcome awaits you, so please do come and join us for an enjoyable evening of tasty Italian food complemented by some traditional ‘vino Italiano,’ against a backdrop of some well-known Italian music.  This is a great opportunity to thank all our wonderful volunteers who work so tirelessly throughout the year to ensure the smooth running of our parish. All welcome!
SYNOD TALK: Please note the change of venue for the next Synod talk this Monday 13 January 2020. It will be at LACE, Croxteth Drive, L17 1AA when Dr Dominika Kurek-Chomycz and Prof John Sullivan will speak on ‘Faith in the Family’. Tea and coffee will be served at 7:00pm and the talk will begin at 7:30pm followed by optional Night Prayer at 9:00pm.!
PARISH LUNCHEON: This Wednesday 15 January at 12:30pm in the Parish hall. Please sign the list in the porch. All welcome!
UCM MEETING:  On Wednesday 22 January there will be an Ecumenical Lunch in the parish hall. This Wednesday 15 January there will be a Bi-Monthly Mass at St Thomas of Canterbury, Waterloo at 7:30pm, at which charity cheques will be presented. If any Members would like to attend the Mass, please contact Cath Riley on 280-4607 or Monica Lowe on 428-4332.
SAFEGUARDING - NET AWARE: If you bought a new device for your child for Christmas, there are 5 tips from the NSPCC to keep them safe, see them on the notice board in the porch.
STOP HUMAN TRAFFICKING – A NEW YEAR RESOLUTION: Join forces with other local organisations to learn about Human Trafficking and what you can do to recognise and combat it in your parish.  Kevin Hyland OBE, who was the UK’s first independent Anti-Slavery Commissioner and is a member of the Pope’s Santa Marta Group to combat Human Trafficking, will be giving the Memorial Lecture at LACE, Croxteth Drive, Liverpool L17 1AA next Sunday 19 January 2-4pm.  Please come along to see how you and your parish can help to stop this deadly trade in your area.  Info: s.atherton@rcaol.org.uk

WHY WE NEED MORE DEACONS: Archbishop Malcolm will host an evening for men who may be wondering if they are called to serve as deacons and what the formation involves. Wives, priests and deacons are also welcome, on Wednesday 5 February 7:00pm-9:00pm at St Joseph’s Parish Centre, Crow Orchard Lane, Wrightington WN6 9PA.
PASTORAL AREA WEBSITE: The first PA website has gone live with information of all Christmas Masses in the area. The website will be developed over time with more relevant information. Go to www.pastol.co.uk (PASTOL stands for Pastoral Area St Thérèse of Lisieux) check it out.

KSC SPONSORED WALK:  There are letters of thanks on the noticeboard in the porch on behalf of the Sisters of Mercy at the Mukuru Project in Nairobi, Kenya and Zoe’s Baby Hospice for the generous and much needed donations of £3,660 for each raised on the walk.
THE MĖDAILLE TRUST: Bro Francis (SFX) works closely with the Trust. If you wish to make a contribution to the charity details on how to do so can be found in their magazine in the porch.
JUSTICE AND PEACE YOUTH GROUP: Is holding a Table Sale on Sunday 9 February in the Fisher-More hall to raise money for our friends in Zimbabwe and for our older members who are going to Lourdes. Please put any unwanted Christmas gifts and any other items of bric-a-brac in the box in the porch but please do not donate any clothes. Many thanks!
WALSINGHAM PILGRIMAGE 2020: 22-25 October 2020 with Our Lady of the Assumption parish. See the poster in the porch.
USED POSTAGE STAMPS FOR THE MISSIONS: Please put your used stamps in the box in the porch to support the Missions.
NEXT WEEK:  Second Sunday of Ordinary Time, Year A. 

SVP: There will be a retiring collection after all the Masses this weekend. Gift Aid envelopes are available at the back of church. Thank you for your continued support!
BIDDING PRAYERS:  M. Lowe
LINEN: Denise
TEA COFFEE AND BISCUITS:
Served every Sunday after the 11:00am Mass in the parish hall. A warm welcome awaits you and it’s a great opportunity to meet other parishioners. Please do come and join us. There will be an opportunity each week to donate to our local HCPT Group who is raising funds to take disadvantaged children to Lourdes next Easter.
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Served by the Redemptorists at Bishop Eton


Parish Priest: Father Timothy J. Buckley CSsR. 
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Deacon: Rev Bernard Rigby 


Parish Administrator: Ann O’Neill
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